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Grinder Pump Dwelling Connection Policy 

 

This policy, dated March 23, 2023, is to create a policy regarding the connection between the 

dwelling and grinder pump station in the Camp Curnalia Cottage Owners Association (CCCOA) 

collection system owned by the HLUA. 

 

A dwelling can only be connected to one grinder pump station. 

 

Only one dwelling can be connected to a simplex grinder pump station.  A duplex grinder 

pump station can have more than one dwelling connected to it. 

 

If the violating connection was made by the HLUA, then the HLUA may cover the costs 

associated with correcting the violation. 

 

CCCOA is responsible for all costs incurred by the HLUA and all corrective action 

required by the HLUA, due to violation of the above policy.   

 

Motion by: Cook, Seconded by: Riley, Roll Call Vote: Cook-Yes, Keipert-Yes, Riley-Yes, King-

Absent, Adopted: March 23, 2023 

 


